
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

THE LAW OFFICE OF BARTON MORRIS SUPPORTS STARFISH FAMILY 
SERVICES IN ONGOING DIAPER DRIVE

INABILITY TO PURCHASE DIAPERS IS LEADING CAUSE FOR DOMESTIC 
VIOLENCE

ROYAL OAK, MI - The Law Office of Barton Morris has long had a solid reputation for 
representing clients in domestic violence matters. So, they are now partnering with 
Starfish Family Services in Inkster to address an issue directly related to this. Along with 
a $500 contribution, Barton Morris is helping to get the word out about Starfish’s diaper 
drive and its grave importance.

Barton has been practicing domestic violence defense for 20 years, yet he was shocked to 
learn that the inability to purchase diapers is the leading cause of domestic violence. 
Diapers are costly, and children cry when they need a diaper change. Combine these two 
factors with underprivileged parents who care about their children and you’ve got a 
recipe for disaster. 

One infant/toddler uses around 12 diapers per day. All totaled, this averages to $100 per 
month, per child. For lower income families, this is a huge strain on an already tight 
budget. And right now, there are 12,000 infants in Wayne County alone in need of 
diapers. Through the diaper drive, Barton Morris and Starfish Family Services hope to 
put an end to this injustice. They have set a goal of 500 multipacks of diapers and wipes 
and are working furiously toward meeting and exceeding this goal.

They’re encouraging interested parties to drop off diapers and/or wipes at the Starfish 
Headquarters at 30000 Hively, Inkster, 48141. Or they can visit the Law Office of 
Barton Morris website at https://www.michigancriminalattorney.com to find out how 
to donate to raise funds for this important, but often overlooked, cause.  

MEDIA CONTACTS: Mort Meisner Associates, Mort Meisner, 248-613-0948, Wendy 
Fayne, 248–842-3889 or Mark Meisner 248-808-8542. 


